
 

 

Heritage Institute of Technology 
Kolkata 

 
NOTICE 

 

Ref. No: HRIT/0914/3803                                                                 Date: April 16, 2023 

 

Taking into consideration the severe heat wave sweeping the State of West 

Bengal and subsequent to the online meeting with the Heads of the Academic 

and Administrative Departments held today at 6.30 p.m., it is hereby notified that 

no physical classes will be held in the Institute during the period from April 17 to 

April 22, 2023. 

 

A separate notice regarding online engagement of students will be issued 

tomorrow and students are hereby asked to follow the notice that will be issued. 

 

Offices of the Institute will, however, remain open. 

 

 

Sd/- 
Prof.(Dr.) Basab Chaudhuri 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


